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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Email Address 

 

Can you please make sure that we have your correct email address, as we have had some  
complaints that some parents did not receive the Groupcall that we sent out when the school was 
closed due to the snow. Please call the office on 020 8644 5665. 

World Book Day 

 

We had a wonderful belated  World Book Day with some amazing costumes from The 
BFG, Mr Stink, Mary Poppins, Where’s Wally, Little Red Riding Hood, Horrid Henry, Harry Potter 
and many more. The children also enjoyed stories with different staff members visiting their         
classrooms.  

The Secret Life of 4 & 5 Year Olds 

 
We have been contacted by one of the Producers at RDF Television about auditions for The  
Secret Life of 4 & 5 Year Olds which is shown on Channel 4. If you are interested please apply at 
the following  website address https://www.shortaudition.com/The-Secret-Life-2018. Auditions are 
held in London over the summer holidays. 

Early Years Chicks 

 

Early Years received 10 chick eggs on Monday morning. This week, we have enjoyed watching 
them hatch. We have been learning lots about chickens, such as the life cycle of a chicken and 
how to care for animals. 

 

https://www.shortaudition.com/The-Secret-Life-2018


Page 2 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

March 2018 

 

Thursday 29th March .............................. 1.20pm Easter Hat Parade including PTFA Easter Tombola 
Break up at 2pm - Late Club to finish at 3.20pm              

April 

Monday 16th April ................................... Inset Day 

Tuesday 17th April .................................. Back to school 

Monday 23rd April ................................... Swimming lessons to start/ Class Photos 

Wednesday 25th April ............................. Reception trip to Hobbledown Farm 

 

May 

Monday 7th May ...................................... Bank Holiday 

Monday 14th May .................................... Year 6 SATS to start 

Friday 25th May ...................................... Break up for Half Term 

PTFA Mufti Day Friday 16th March 

 

Thank you so much for your generous donations for our Easter Tombola. As always your support  
is greatly  appreciated. 

 

Late Club 

 

Please note that Late Club will finish at 3.20pm on Thursday 29th March 2018. 



Attendance Week Ending Friday 16th March 2018 

 Word of the week 

 

Foundation Stage and Year 1………. Care 

Years 2-6……………………………… Compassion 

Active Movement 

 

The first two weeks of Active Movement have gone really well with all the children responding enthusiastically to 
the program. They have taken the new 'movements' in their stride and are regularly reminding the teachers of 
them! The first three movements have been 'Active Registers', 'Active Questions' and 'Active Greetings' (ask the 
children to explain these if they have not done so already). This week the teachers have been eagerly watching 
the children's involvement as they will be picking two 'Active Ambassadors' per class who will  be the class           
representatives in the program. The ambassadors will be announced in assembly on Friday . 

Online Safety 

 

Here at Tweeddale we work very hard to educate your children about staying safe online. There is a reminder 
at the beginning of computing lessons and we constantly touch upon it when using any form of ICT. We also 
spent a large amount of time around 'Safer Internet Day' in February outlining the need to and how to stay safe 
online. This involved assemblies, online questionnaires and in-class activities. This week, Years 5 and 6 also 
had a visit from the Schools Policing Team to talk about 'Cyber bullying' and its possible consequences. I would 
also like to take this opportunity to remind you to be vigilant when your  children are using the internet at home 
and to ensure your devices are set to the strictest parental controls available. 

Reporting Absence  

 

If your child is going to be absent from school, could you please contact the school office by 9.30am to report 
the reason why. 



Headteacher’s Award 

 

 

Soul Eagle Excellent work in maths 

Warren Hedgehog For super maths work, halving numbers independently  

Stanley  Monkey  For writing a sentence using the writing checklist 

Ronald Hedgehog  For super maths work, halving numbers independently 

Maci  Panda  For making  models of the life cycle of a butterfly 

Tiffany  Polar Bear  For a recount of the trip to the aquarium 

Cody  Hedgehog For super maths work, halving numbers independently 

Manasa  Polar Bear  For her witches poem inspired by Roald Dahl 

Isabelle  Hedgehog For super maths work, halving numbers independently 

Isabella  Hedgehog  For super maths work, halving numbers independently 

Happy Easter  

 

Please remember that school finishes next Thursday 29th March at 2pm with our Easter 

Hat Parade at 1.20pm. Have a wonderful break and we will see you on our return to school 

 on Tuesday 17th April. 


